
DELHI PUBLIC SCHOOL, BELGRAM, BURDWAN 

C/044/25-26/ I – IV & IX                NOTICE FOR CLASSES LKG – XII               DATE: 28.08.2025     
 

Dear Parents, 

This is to inform you that regular classes for Classes I to IV and Class IX will resume from Monday, 1st 

September, 2025. The school will follow the regular timings and routine from the mentioned date. 

Rest of the classes will continue as per their exam schedule . 

We look forward to your kind cooperation. 

Regards 

 

Principal 

 

 

 


